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From: Ruth Clemens <rclemens@aberdeenwa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 12:29 PM
To: steven.gozalez@courts.wa.gov
Cc: Yu, Justice Mary <Mary.Yu@courts.wa.gov>; OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
<SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>; Douglas Orr <dorr@aberdeenwa.gov>
Subject: WSBA Recommended Revised Standards for Indigent Defense and Caseload Limits
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good afternoon Chief Justice Gonzalez and all Justices of the Washington Supreme Court, 
 
I am sending this email on behalf of Mayor Douglas Orr from the City of Aberdeen. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ruth Clemens 
City Administrator 
City of Aberdeen 
(360) 537-3233
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